The Fifth Avenue Family Connection

Fifth Avenue United Methodist Church
323 S. Fifth Avenue West Bend, WI 53095

Sunday, August 7, 2022
Pastor: Rev. Clarissa L. Martinelli

Church Phone: (262) 334-2059
e-mail: church@faumc.org
website: www.faumc.org

Nursery Care is staffed
A at our worship services.
NELEESY] Nursery is located off
hallway  downstairs by

parking lot entrance. Parents are welcome

to drop off their child before the service
starts or any time during the service.

Shopping Bag-
Making Days.
Thank you for
donating T-shirts.  Please
keep them coming! Cutting and sewing will
be held every Wednesday in August from 1
-3 downstairs in Fellowship Hall. Learn
how to make reusable, washable, cloth
shopping bags that reduce plastic
pollution. You do not have to sew; bring a
sharp scissors and cut T-shirts. If you desire,
bring your sewing machine to close the bags'
bottoms.

Vintage Mix
The Vintage Mix will
be at our church on
Saturday, August 27,
at 6:00pm. This group
includes the Quads of
Julia, Ian, Anika, and
) Kelsey Shoppach.
Their grandparents, Nick & Shirley
Shoppach, were long time members of Fifth
Avenue.

Their parents are Steve & Heather
Shoppach and aunts and uncles are Pennie,
Mary, Ivan, and Stuart Shoppach.

Invite family and friends for this
inspirational evening in our sanctuary. See
enclosed insert for more information about
them. There is no cost but a free will
offering will be taken.

End of Summer Picnic will be held on Sunday, Aug. 28, around 11am at the church.
Please sign up on the bulletin board in the north entrance to let us know how many are coming
and a dish to pass. Join us for this special worship service and picnic. Bring family and friends!




Weekly Schedule

Sunday, Aug.7
0:30am Worship Service

10:30am Fellowship Time
Monday, Aug. 8

No Meetings
Tuesday. Aug.9

9:00am TOPS Mtg.

1:00pm Prayer Shawl Ministry
5:00pm Finance Mtg.

6:00pm ALB Mig.

6:30pm AA Mig.

7:00pm SA Mtg.
Wednesday, Aug. 10
1:00-3:00pm T-shirt Sewing Day
Thursday, Aug. 11

7:00pm AA Mtg.
Friday, Aug. 12

No Meetings
Saturday, Aug. 13

9:00am SA Mtg

W You Are Invited to

% A Garden Party
@ Where:

Sue Fowell’s home,
4821 Carol Ct., WB
When: Wednesday, Aug. 24
Time: 3 pm to 6:00pm(ish)
Menu: Beverages, Sloppy Joe’s will be
Provided Please bring something to share if
you'd like,

Don’t forget your Hats, your Merry
Hearts and your desire to relax and be in
fellowship with Nature and Friends! Please
consider bringing a friend as well! Extra
hats will be available.

Hope to see you in the Garden.

Open to all women of the church. For
questions or directions, call Sue at 262-305-
6261 or sign up in the north entrance.

A\ aule Chancel Choir News

: The Chancel Choir will have

t @ : ?- a  rehearsal/organizational

meeting on Wednesday,

CHOIR Augus% 31, at 7:00 p.m. i);l

the Music room. Anybody

who would like to sing with the choir is

welcome. You do not need previous musical

experience. You do not need to be able to

read music. You just need to want to

celebrate and serve the Lord with song. If

you have any questions, please call Dave at
262-338-9144.

We hope to sing an anthem on Sunday,
September 11. To get prepared for that,
rehearsals will begin on Wednesday,
August 31 from 7:00-7:59. Treats will

be served! If you have questions, please
call Dave at 262-338-9144.

Bell Choir Needs

You

% Og Are you looking for an

/%BE 02" outlet for your musical

L gifts? If so, bell choir

needs your help. The bell choir is in need

of some additional members. If you played

an instrument while in Jr. High or High

School think about using those musical
skills again.

New member training is available at
5:30pm-6:00pm on Wednesdays or as
arranged. The bell choir practices every
Wednesday from 6:00pm-7:00pm in the
Sunshine Room. Bell choir will try to
play once a month during the school year.

Practices will start Wednesday Aug. 31.
If you would like more information. The
office will pass along your name and
question to the Bell Choir Director.




